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For immediate release      May 21, 2021 

Provincial plan to safely reopen Waterloo Region 
 

Waterloo Region – The Province of Ontario has announced their roadmap to reopen, a 
plan based on the province-wide vaccination rate and improvements in key public health 
and health care indicators.  

The three-step plan provides an opportunity to safely and cautiously reopen Waterloo 
Region and the province.  

“We cannot let up now and risk erasing our gains.  Continuing to practice our public 
health precautions is critical this long weekend,” said Dr. Hsiu-Li Wang, Medical Officer 
of Health. “Please continue to limit your mobility and avoid close contact with those 
outside of your household, so we can have a better summer for all.” 

As many restrictions remain in place, this may present hardships for our community.  

Residents are reminded to be mindful of feelings of isolation. If you or someone you 
know needs help, remember that local mental health support is available. 

Local, professional mental health support is available from Here 24/7 at 1-844-437-
3247. 

 

For more information on the reopening of Waterloo Region and the province, see 
the Province of Ontario’s roadmap to reopen. 
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Media contacts: 

TJ Flynn, Corporate Communications, Region of Waterloo, tflynn@regionofwaterloo.ca  

Bethany Rowland, Corporate Communications, City of Kitchener, 
bethany.rowland@kitchener.ca  

Tony Iavarone, Corporate Communications, City of Waterloo, 
tony.iavarone@waterloo.ca  

Susanne Hiller, Corporate Communications, City of Cambridge, hillers@cambridge.ca  

Rae Ann Bauman, Township of Woolwich, rbauman@woolwich.ca   

Kelly Baird, Township of Wilmot, kelly.baird@wilmot.ca  

Dawn Mittelholtz, Township of Wilmot dawn.mittelholtz@wilmot.ca  

Grace Kosch, Township of Wellesley, gkosch@wellesley.ca 

Michelle Poissant, Township of North Dumfries, mpoissant@northdumfries.ca 
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